2022-0025

Subject: FW: Planning Commission Resignation

From: Wendy Watkins <wwatkins@stcharlesgov.net>

Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 8:45 AM

To: Michael Albert <malbert@stcharlesgov.net>

Cc: Marny Stein <mstein@stcharlesgov.net>; Chris Welker <cwelker@stcharlesgov.net>; Jessica Netto
<jnetto@stcharlesgov.net>; Donya Hebert <dhebert@stcharlesgov.net>; Michelle Impastato
<mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net>; Valarie Berthelot <vberthelot@stcharlesgov.net>; Sandra Miguez
<smiguez@stcharlesgov.net>

Subject: FW: Planning Commission Resignation

David Schexnaydre’s resignation letter is below.
Thank you,

Wendy M. Watkins, CMA
Administrative Assistant

ST. CHARLES PARISH

Department of Planning & Zoning
Direct (985) 331-3755 / Office (985) 783-5060
www.stcharlesgov.net

Any receipt and/or response to this email may be considered a PUBLIC RECORD.

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 6:11 PM
To: Wendy Watkins <wwatkins@stcharlesgov.net>
Subject: Planning Commission Resignation

Hi Wendy,

Please be advised that effective_January 1, 2022__| will be resigning from my position on the St. Charles Parish Planning
Board of Commissioners. It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve the parish and its citizens. Thanks to all who
assisted me during my time of service.

Thank you,
David P. Schexnaydre, Sr.



